

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Central Community High School has purchased Student Accident Insurance coverage for all students enrolled during this school year.

The insurance provided by the school will be a supplemental program to accident insurance that your family has in place and will only provide coverage for your child while at school or involved in a school function. The coverage does apply to all extracurricular activities (including Football) and any activity that your child may participate in as a student enrolled at Central Community High School.

In order to make a claim, parents will need to submit a claim directly with our insurance provider and submit all Explanation of Benefits (EOB) forms and medical bills as necessary. Claim forms that include all necessary school information are available in the office. We can assist you by answering questions, but completed claim forms, EOB's, and medical bills must be submitted directly to the insurance company by parents.

We certainly hope that no one will ever be involved in an accident at school or while involved in a school activity, but we hope you are reassured by our concern in purchasing this supplemental coverage for our students and families. If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me at 526-4510 or dfoutch@centralcougars.org.

Thank you.